From: Craig Ayrey

Sent: 25 November 2024 14:59
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 2024/4477/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc.

Dear Camden Council,

| have received information from my neighbour today that this application has been approved. |
was unaware of the application until today, but even at this late stage | would like to register my
concern that the rear extension to the property at 29 Lawford Road will reduce the light, and some
sunlight to the rear of my raised
This area of the flat is quite dark even now. Also, the walls and paths adjacent to garden wall get
very little light and are vulnerable to damp.
| hope it will be possible for the plans to be modified. It is if course regrettable for us

at No 29 did not inform us if their plans at an early stage, when our concerns could
have been considered.

Yours sincerely,

Craig Ayrey

Sent from my iPhone



